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We would like to thank all the Parents/Carers, who attended the meet the 
teacher meetings. We hope they were helpful for the Parents/Carers as well as 
the students and teachers. 

The days are getting shorter and colder and we tend to stay at home more. 
Some children like to take this opportunity to play computer games. Attached to 
this email with newsletter is a guide with tips around online gaming rules. We 
hope you read the online safety newsletter, that was sent on the 20th of 
September, as well. 

All the children, who had their vaccinations on Thursday were very brave. Those, 
who have been missed, will have their flu vaccinations on 13th of December. 

Homework for parents/carers this weekend: please name all your children’s 
uniform. We had 15 items in lost property today -  all unnamed. 

This week’s riddle: 
What has hands and a face, but can’t hold anything or smile?* 
See if you know it and find the corect answer in the newsletter. 

 
On Wednesday, Karl from Wellspring Church came in to 
talk to the year 6 classes about how they can keep healthy 
as they grow. This is part of their PSHE curriculum.  
The children spoke about their worries and feelings and 
spoke about how they could keep their mind healthy and 
happy. Karl played a game with the class to discuss 
feelings and how the class can work through these 
emotions and how it's important to talk about any worries. 
They especially liked the 'pooh' emoji on the dice!  
 

A letter of interest and accurate costing for 
residential trip for Year 6 will go out week 
beginning Monday 2nd October. 
 

This week Mrs Kenyon has 
been reading Carrie Soto is Back 

by Taylor Jenkins Reid 
(recommended by Miss O Brien). 
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Dates for your diary 

Autumn Half Term: 

 Mon to Fri, 23 October to 27 October 2023 

 Occasional Day  

  Friday 8 December 2023  

 Christmas and New Year break:  

 Thurs, 21 December to Wed, 3 January 2024 

 Inset Days  

 Thurs, 4 January and Fri, 5 January 2024  

Pupils return to school for  the start of the Spring 2024 Term on  Monday, 8 January 2024 

Spring half term: 

  Mon to Fri, 19 February to 23 February 2024 

Easter break 

  Friday, 29 March to Friday, 12 April 2024 

Inset Day  

   Monday, 15 April 2024 

Pupils return to school for the start of the Summer 2024 term on Tuesday, 16 April 2024 

Bank Holiday 

Monday, 6 May 2024 

Summer half term: 

Monday, 27 May to Friday, 31 May 2024 

Inset day 

Monday, 10 June 2024 

Last day of the Academic Year – School closes at 1.30pm 

Tuesday, 23 July 2024 

School closed for the summer 2024 holidays Wednesday, 24 July to Sunday, 1 September 2024 

 

What is happening this term 
Year 6 Victorian Day  

 16th October - information was emailed on the 15th September with all the details. Thank you to all, who 
contributed! 
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Highest Attendance 

this week 

99% 

3M + 5T 

 

Next week Birthdays 

We wish all the children celebrating their Birthdays lots of fun and many 

happy returns. 

Aadam (Yr 4), Sofia (Yr 6), Arya (Yr 6), Sahasra (Yr 6), Ariana (Yr4), Luca (Yr 5), 

Zorion (Yr 3), Inaaya (Yr 4) 

Zoe from All Starz Dance will be 

offering a one-off free taster 

session next Monday 25th 

September after school for any child 

at Field Junior. If your child would like 

to try it, please sent completed form to 

info@moonglowdance.co.uk  

*Clock 
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Contact: 

 
Email: 

https://fieldjm.herts.sch.uk/ 01923 221877 admin@fieldjm.herts.sch.uk 
 

mailto:info@moonglowdance.co.uk
mailto:admin@fieldjm.herts.sch.uk

